A

ngT%iE?rfr%e;@t 1200 New Jersey Ave., SE
sportation Washington, D.C. 20590
Federal Highway MAY 27 2014

Administration

In Reply Refer To:
HPPI-30

Mr. David N. Pamplin

Transportation Pooled Fund Program Manager

Research and Technology Program Development and Partnership Team
Office of Corporate Research, Technology and Innovation Management
Turner-Fairbank Highway Research Center

6300 Georgetown Pike

McLean, VA 22101

RE: 2015 National Household Travel Survey Pooled Fund

Dear Mr. Pamplin:

The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), Office of Highway Policy Information, is the
Jead for the pooled fund study TPF-5 (304) “2015 National Household Travel Survey.” Once
completed, the project will serve as the authoritative resource to understanding the travel

behavior of the American public.

The FHWA Office of Highway Policy Information accepts the role of lead agency and agrees to
receive, obligate, expend and manage contributions from participating agencies.

The participating agencies are requested to submit a copy of this letter with their funding transfer
request form for this project to their respective FHWA Division Office for concurrence.

Please contact Adella Santos, National Household Travel Survey Program Manager, at 202-366-
5021 or Adella.Santos@dot.gov, if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

N

David R. Winter, P.E.
Director, Office of Highway Policy Information



